
 

 
 
 

STATEMENT FROM RQIA  
 
RQIA publish a hospital inspection report on Loane House, South Tyrone 
Hospital 
 

An unannounced inspection of the two wards at Loane House, South Tyrone 
Hospital was conducted between 11 and 29 June 2024.  
 
The inspection was intelligence-led and sought to assess governance and 
leadership; medicines management, the management of the deteriorating patients; 
and the management of patients living with diabetes.  
 
Six areas for improvement were identified as a result of this inspection, in relation to 
medical governance arrangements, staff training and audit action plans.  
 
You can read the full inspection report here 
 
 

https://www.rqia.org.uk/RQIA/media/CareServices/020178_Loane-House-South-Tyrone-Hospital_Care_11062024.pdf

